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Tēnā koe  

Request for information 2024-088 

I refer to your request for information dated 29 April 2024, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 29 April 2024. You have requested the 
following:  
 
“This email seeks to request information that GWRC holds on file as it relates to biodiversity 
offsetting/mitigation for Transmission Gully (SH1).   
   
 Specifically, this may include:  

• Resource consent applications and decisions documents.  
• Biodiversity management plans or other environmental management plans.   
• Correspondence between GWRC and the Transmission Gully Gateway Partnership 

and/or NZTA.”   
 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

On 7 May 2024 you agreed to clarify/refine your request to “retract my request for information as it 
relates to point 3 of my initial email.”  

I have attached all the information on biodiversity offsetting on the Transmission Gully Project. This 
includes all the relevant consent applications, decision documents and management plans.  

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987.  PROACTIVE R

ELE
ASE
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Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 
website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
Lian Butcher 
Kaiwhakahaere Matua Taiao | Group Manager Environment 
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